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Light giveaway and Balance Bikes 
On Tuesday we were delighted to offer free bike lights to 
any children who wheeled to school. We gave away 70 sets 
of lights! Thank you to the Bike Crew for helping to give 
these out. Steve Clarke joined us for this and then offered 
balance bike sessions to the reception class. The children 
really enjoyed learning to ride the small bikes. 
 

World Book Week 

To launch world book week we will have a "Books and 
Bikes" day on Monday 4th March. Decorate your bike or 
scooter in the theme of a book or character from a book. 
We will have a parade of decorated bikes with prizes for 
the best ones. On Thursday 7th March it is world book day. 
Children can come dressed up as their favourite character 
or linked to a book. We will have a parade in the hall at 
9am that parents and carers can attend. Start planning 
your costumes now! 
 
Well done to Amy who has been selected for the county 
cricket squad  
After 3 assessment sessions at Fenners in Cambridge, Amy, 
who is currently in Year 6, was selected for the 
Cambridgeshire Girls Under 11 Cricket squad. Since the 
New Year each weekend Amy has been attending specialist 
indoor coaching sessions with her squad mates which Amy 
is enjoying. These sessions will continue until the end of 
March. We wish you much luck with your sporting 
adventures Amy! 
 

 

 
 
Panathlon event 
Last Friday 8 students from Key Stage 2 went to Sir Harry 
Smith college to compete in the Panathlon event which 
involved many different sporting challenges. The team 
worked really well together and were awarded medals for 

their achievements. 
 
Lost Property. 
Please make sure to label all bottles, lunch boxes and school 
clothes. Please check for lost property at the school office. 
 
Parking with in school 
The gates at the front of school will be closed and only 
parents with a permit will be able to park in the school 
grounds. If you need a parking permit to access the front of 
school please email office@allsaints.cambs.sch.uk  
 
Is your child eligible for Free School Meals? 
Every eligible child brings valuable funding to the school 
family. Which enables us to make sure that they get the 
support they need. If you think you may be eligible, please 
complete the form online at 
www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals 
 
Attending school if unwell 
If your child has a sickness/diarrhoea bug then they need to 
be kept off school for 48hours after their last bout of 
sickness/diarrhoea. If your child is sick due to coughing or 
overheating then they are free to return to school when they 
feel well enough. Children are welcome to come to school 
with a cold or cough if they feel able too. However if they 
have a temperature please keep them home until it returns 
to normal. 
 
Parents as Partners 
Many thanks from us all for your continued support of the 

children and staff here at All Saints. If you have any queries 

or concerns, in the first instance please speak to Mrs 

Lawrence in the office or your child’s teacher at the end of 

the day. 

 
Look ahead 

13th Feb 2024 Pancake day school Lunch. 

15th Feb 2024 Chinese New Year school Lunch 

16th Feb 2024 Last day of term 

26th Feb 2024 Children return to school 

4th March 2024 Books and bikes day 

7th March 2024 Word book day – Dress up as your 

favourite book character. 
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